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17 March 2020 

Dear Parents / Carers 

Re: Coronavirus (COVID-19) 

Further to my letter dated 13 March 2020.  Please see below the events postponed 

over the next few weeks.  This is to minimise any potential exposure to the Coronavirus 

for both staff and students.   

Wednesday 18th March Year 10 Parents evening 

Thursday 19th March  Year 7 Trip to Our Lady of Lourdes 

Thursday 19th March Year 11 Audience cancellation only – Drama exam 

Saturday 21st March Year 10 Sporting studies – kayaking visit – Anderton 

Centre 

Tuesday 24th March Year 7 JEEP field trip 

Wednesday 25th March Year 10 Runshaw College  

Thursday 26th March  Year 11 Consultation evening 

Various dates various Sporting Fixtures 

Various dates Year 11 Easter intervention sessions 

 

What we need you to do 

o If you have recently changed your contact details, please inform the school 

office as soon as possible. 

o Please monitor your email address and the school websites for any updates. 

o  

o Talk to your children about coronavirus.  It’s a scary time and we should make 

sure children feel supported. BBC Newsround has regular updates for younger 

children and Young Minds has practical steps older children can take to help 

with anxiety. 

o Collect your child straight away, if we ask you to – we will contact you if they 

become ill with either a temperature or a new, continuous cough. 

Thank you for your support in relation to this matter, should you have any concerns, 

please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs A Devany 

Headteacher 

 

http://www.msj.bolton.sch.uk/
mailto:headteacher@msj.bolton.sch.uk


 

 

 


